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SPORTS 

   

FEI WORLD EQUESTRIAN GAMES™ 2018 

Re-instatement of Table C Jumping competition 

On 22 February 2017, the FEI Bureau decided, at the request of the Jumping Committee, 

to re-instate the Table C competition as the first Jumping competition at the 2018 FEI 

World Equestrian Games™. 

  

This resolution was passed in accordance with FEI Statutes Art. 20.3, which states that, 

“In an Emergency Situation, the Bureau may, by a two-thirds (2/3) majority of votes 

cast, pass Resolutions which are normally the prerogatives of the General Assembly. In 

such cases, the National Federations shall be notified promptly of these measures. If a 

majority of the National Federations eligible to vote, responding within thirty (30) days 

of the date of the notice, signifies its disapproval, the measure shall be rescinded if 

possible.” 

  

Since 30 days have passed and we have not received disapproval from any NF, we are 

pleased to confirm that the Table C competition has been re-instated and will apply for 

the FEI World Equestrian Games™ 2018 in Tryon. 

 
The FEI UPDATE and supporting documents are available on the FEI UPDATE Library on the FEI 
website.  

 

http://fei.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f3c033c6fc400852db8365079&id=00f6330f26&e=669a278496

